
CHRISTCHURCH AND WIMBORNE CIRCUIT 

A CHALLENGE 

When we started on our Pandemic journey, almost a year ago, the 

District invited people to knit or crochet a fish as a sign of hope.  Many 

did so and others used their talents at art, embroidery, etc. to produce something. 

Although it may be hard to realise it at this moment, but, thanks to the work of 

scientists and medics, we now have positive signs that we may be able to slowly emerge 

from this and, hopefully, will be able to meet together again without as many 

constraints as at present. 

However, we know we are not at that point yet, so maybe, in the dreary, dark days of 

Winter, we need another incentive to be creative and to look to the future. 

PENTECOST  

The time when the Holy Spirit came upon many and they came to life again in a very 

different way  They had new gifts and a renewed incentive and energy to share their 

faith. 

The dark days of Good Friday were behind them and they were living in the time of 

Resurrection, as are we. 

So, here is the challenge - 

What can we do across the Circuit to represent the excitement and impact of 

Pentecost, the coming of the Holy Spirit, then and now? 

You could write a poem, draw a picture, write or record some music to share.   

You may choose to use any other crafts, there is such a diverse range of possibilities.  

You could share with others your experience of the Holy Spirit. 

We have such a wide variety of gifts and experiences across the Circuit that it would 

be good to celebrate them, even though we are not meeting together as we used to. 

We aim to put some of them on the Circuit website and we can certainly share them 

within our local churches. 

Your challenge, should you wish to accept it, is....... PENTECOST 


